THE AMERICAN-TURKISH FRIENDSHIP COUNCIL

1010 Vermont Avenue, NW, Suite 1020, Washington, DC 20005-4902 Telephone: (202) 783-0483 Fax: (202) 783-0511

December 13, 1991

Sedat Yilmazer
President
ABC Fair Organization

Je un Sedad

1. I wish to thank you for your support during the IDEA '91 Exhibition. We realize the problem that ensued due to Desert Storm and the postponement of the Exhibition, but we are happy that you decided not to cancel same.

2. Our members and exhibitors were pleased to participate in the show and work with your organization, and look forward to IDEA '93.

3. I hope the government of Turkey will decide soon in regard to the arrangements for IDEA '93, so we can publicize the details at our annual meeting, which will be held 13-15 February 1992 in Washington, D.C.

4. ADPA and ourselves are reviewing our positions on show sponsorship and should be able to discuss these with the organizers at an early date.

Sincerely,